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Thursday June 26th 2025, 
 
Dear parents, 
 
In August 2025, we will welcome five highly qualified & experienced new teachers into 
our Straits International School Rawang community. So that you can see with ease the 
quality and track records of our new teachers, we have created the infographic below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

Straits International School Rawang is a school that is very much going places 
following a highly successful academic year in which a great deal has been achieved, 
most notably in designing our bespoke learning & teaching vision statement and 
introducing important literacy initiatives (Reading Buddies, Reading Lists and so on); 
implementing new safeguarding processes; creating new leadership roles for both 
teachers & students; installing our (Parenthesis) Coffee Shop in our previously vacant 
parent café area; refreshing our weekly communications, with new CP letters & 
newsletters each Friday; updating our Life Competencies – the Straits Future Five -, our 
Multilingualism vision, and our school motto, to name but some. More details about 
what we have achieved so far will follow in a letter to be published later this term in 
which we look in greater details at plans for the forthcoming academic year. 
 
In many ways, as a result of our successes and achievements so far this academic 
year, Straits International School Rawang is no longer a secret and this has enabled our 
recruitment of not only very strong teachers for August but also a number of new 
students from both the Rawang area and even further afield into areas of Kuala 
Lumpur. 
 
The expectations of what we ask from our teachers was made clear in August 2024 and 
has remained unchanged all academic year. In our school, we want hardworking team-
players who are fully committed to the aims of both Straits International School 
Rawang and ISP. In addition, we need the right teachers in all the right places so that 
our curriculum can be delivered to our students to its fullest potential. Teachers in our 
incredible school know that they will need to put students and amazing learning first – 
well ahead of any personal wants or needs. Finally, and perhaps most importantly, the 
standards of learning & teaching in Straits International School are now 
unapologetically very high because we know that students learn most effectively in 
classrooms where high standards are consistently present. 
 
In all schools, of course, teachers often move on for all sorts of reasons. This year, we 
say thank you and goodbye to Ms. Annette, who is returning to her own country for 
personal reasons. We also say thank you and goodbye to three other teachers: Ms. 
Estelle, Ms. Kasthuri & Ms. Dara. In addition, we say thank you and goodbye to our 
secondary EAL teaching assistant, Ms. Kaveen, as well as Ms. Alrissa, one of our 
primary teaching assistants. I am sure that all parents will join me in wishing all of our 
departing teachers the very best for whatever next steps they choose to take. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me about any of the points above, or 
indeed about any other issues, then you are always welcome to do so via the email 
address below.  



 
 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Campus Principal – Straits International School Rawang 
s.miles@rawangsisgroup.edu.my 
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